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Route 440 northbound temporary closure required to remove 

damaged overhead sign structure in Woodbridge, Middlesex County 
Expect heavy congestion or plan alternate route  

 
(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced that traffic on 
Route 440 northbound will be stopped for approximately 30 minutes this afternoon to remove a damaged 
overhead sign structure in Woodbridge, Middlesex County.  
 
Beginning at approximately 1:30 p.m. today, Tuesday, March 30, NJDOT’s contractor, Power Concrete, is 
scheduled to stop traffic on Route 440 northbound towards Staten Island near the Route 9/Garden State 
Parkway interchange for approximately 30 minutes.  This will allow the contractor to remove a damaged 
overhead sign structure that was struck by a dump truck earlier this morning.  Motorists should expect 
heavy congestion on Route 440 in both directions or plan an alternate route.   
 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction 
updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and our 
Facebook page. 
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